
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 25 April 2025 

Parent Pay activation letters have now been sent home in 
book bags. 

 
If you haven’t already done so, can we please request that you log in and activate your account. Even 
if your child has free school meals we still need parents to have their own Parent Pay account.  
 

Your help is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

School dinner arrears 
We are £130.00 in arrears for school 
meals. Can parents please clear any 
dept. School lunches must be paid in 
advance. Automatic top-up, for as little 
as £5, can be set up on Parent Pay. 
 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 1 Term 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 1 Term Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  
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https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back! 
 
The term has started with a very important celebration. Jane Rimmer Boyes 
has worked at Welburn Hall School for 40 years! We are so proud of Jane for 
this achievement, she has been an important part of our Welburn family, 
supporting hundreds, if not thousands of children during this time. We 
celebrated this morning with a surprise breakfast, a bespoke cake, flowers 
and chocolates. Jane also received a letter of congratulations and 
appreciation from the CEO of North Yorkshire Council. We are so thankful that 
Jane has been so committed to our school and the community it serves. 
 

It has been a very busy start to the term, and already there have been visits 
and "out and about" sessions taking place. It has been lovely to see so many 
smiling faces as we have returned after the holidays. There are many events 
and visits to look forward to and we are particularly excited to see the work on 
the house completed by the end of the term (fingers crossed). 
 
 

Alison 

Heads-up! 

These two learners are 
very proud to have 

completed their first 
Art Club project - a 

seashell wall hanging. 
 

They have produced 
their work from an 

original rough design 
on paper, to choosing 

the materials used and 
their own unique 

colour schemes, to 
assembling their final 

piece.  
 

It has taken weeks of 
perseverance, 

especially with fiddly 
threading and 

wrapping. 



   
 

 

  

  

Special thanks go out 
to a parent from our 

Pre-Formal group, who, 
as an early birthday 

treat for her daughter, 
paid for the whole class 

to visit Pendragon 
Multi-Sensory Centre. 

 
As we can see, 

absolutely everyone 
had a fantastic time. 

Learners and staff 
enjoyed every minute. 

 
Thanks again to our 

parent for her 
kindness. 



   
 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to ensure all 
children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy and achieving. 

 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 Or see 
their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

